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US 70/N. Main Change in Traffic Control 
Madrid Street and US 70/N. Main 

 
Las Cruces: The New Mexico Department of Transportation along with Sandoval Construction 
continues with roadway reconstruction along US 70/North Main. The contractor is scheduled to 
adjust their traffic control at the intersection of US 70/North Main and Madrid Street.  
 
The contractor will be removing a portion of the existing pavement by milling off a section of 
roadway in order to install utility lines. Concrete wall barriers will be extended in to the 
intersection, which will restrict motorists on Madrid Street to only have right turn access on to 
US 70/North Main. The through street and left turn lanes on Madrid Street will not be accessible 
to motorists as work is being performed.  US 70/North Main traffic will have access to the 
through lanes and right turns only for motorists traveling in both directions.  
 
The change in traffic control will be in effect by 6:00 pm today, Wednesday December 10th and 
is scheduled to be lifted by the end of business Wednesday December 24th.  
 
Traffic alerts and notifications will be posted on the NMDOT roadway advisory site 
http://nmroads.com which can also be retrieved by calling 511, or 1-800-432-4269. 
   

### 
 

For additional information you may contact Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public 
Information Officer at (575) 525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us.   
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